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I am a shareholder in the Edgewater House cooperative, which is located directly
across South Ocean Blvd. from the Ambassador Hotel at 2720 SO. Ocean Blvd.

I am writing in support of the Ambassador Hotel's proposed enhancement of their
facility as outlined in the zoning application sent to the Palm Beach Town Council
on May 15, 2020.

The Ambassador Hotel's proposal to create a deluxe facility, which will
significantly enhance the aesthetics of the area and will have a beneficial effect
upon the value of its neighboring buildings.
In addition, we feel that the "New Ambassador" will offer many amenities to the
residents of this area of South Ocean Blvd.

I, therefore, request the Town Council of Palm Beach approve the application.

Respectfully,

Kathleen G. Will
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